
IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA

NOTIFICATION

No. 1460 - RG.                                                                      Date: 24.03.2021.

In view of the Resolution of the Meeting of the Administrative Committee held on

24.03.2021, it is hereby notified for information of all concerned that:

 The Principal Seat of the High Court at Calcutta will remain closed on

30th  March, 31st March and 1st  April, 2021  on account of the COVID-19

related issues among the staff and Advocates of the Principal seat.

 To compensate the loss of the aforesaid 3(three) working days, 17th April, 15th

May and 19th June, 2021 will be compensatory working days.  

 The aforesaid modifications will be made to the calendar of the High Court at

Calcutta in so far as it relates to the Principal Seat.

 To exclude inconvenience to the litigants, for urgent matters, there will be a

sitting on March 31st, 2021, through virtual mode, of a Division Bench taking

all  Division  Bench matters  and one  Single  Bench dealing  with  all  Single

Bench matters.

                      By Order,

        Sd/-

                                                                                           [Prasenjit Biswas]

                                                                                      Registrar General.


